
Mass Intentions For Your Information 

Saturday, June 10 
5:30 †Dolores Noury 

Requested by a Friend 
Sunday, June 11 

8:00am For the Family of Mary May 

Requested by Jane Estes 

10:00am †Jane F. Benz 

Requested by Family 
Saturday, June 17 
5:30 †Thomas, William, Barbara & Edward  
               McLaughlin 

Requested by a Family 
Sunday, June 18 

8:00am †Agnes M. Young & Elizabeth  &   

     Arthur Whipple  Requested by Mary C. Young 

10:00am †Nina & Lou Argondizzo 

Requested by Kathleen Dwyer 

 
St. Romuald Chapel Mass 

Intentions 

Saturday, June 10 
4:30 pm †Domenic Coppolino 

Requested by Family 

Sunday, June 11 

8:00am Dolores DiPrete (Special Intention-90th birthday) 

Requested by Family 

10:00am †Kathleen & Thomas Doherty  

Requested by Family 

12:00nn †William & Teresa Bodah 

Requested by Family 

Monday, June 12 

7:00am †Regina Goodwin 

Requested by the Galligan Family 

Tuesday, June 13 

7:00am Mass for the People 

Wednesday, June 14  

7:00am Special Intention 
Requested by Kathleen & Jeff Carney 

Thursday, June 15 

7:00am †Luke Joseph Clossick 

Requested by Family 

Friday, June 16 

7:00am †Michael Posillo 

Requested by Family 

Saturday, June 17 
4:30 pm †Robert C. Wilson 

Requested by Wife, Concetta 

Sunday, June 18 

8:00am †Thu & Chi Thi Anna Tran & Thanh John Ha 

Requested by Family 

10:00am †Marcial & Concepcion Castro  

Requested by Family 

12:00nn †Mark & Benjamin Potter 

Requested by Barbara Potter 

 

 THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

“Having come down in a cloud, the Lord 

stood with Moses there and proclaimed his 

name, „Lord.‟ Thus the Lord passed before 

him and cried out, „The Lord, the Lord, a 

merciful and gracious God, slow to anger and 

rich in kindness and fidelity. Moses at once 

bowed down to the ground in worship. Then 

he said „If I find favor with you, O Lord, do 

come along in our company.‟” 

 

If you have not already done so, be sure to pick up a 

complimentary copy of the June edition of “Word 

Among Us”.  They are located at the entrances of the 

church. 
 

PARISH SUPPORT   

  

       Weekly Support             June 4 
Budget envelopes used (231)   -     $6,114.50 
Loose Donations       -  $1,710.50 
Online Giving (# of donors–66)   -  $1,801.00 
Total Budget        -     $9,626.00   

 
 Second Collection (Monthly) 
  

Budget envelopes used (142)   -     $2,075.50 
Loose Donations       -  $  540.00    
Total           -     $2,615.50 
  
  

This week’s second collection is for Catholic Communications.  Next 
week’s second collection is for Ongoing Maintenance.    

 

As always, thank you for your continued generosity. 



RELIGIOUS 

EDUCATION 

CLASSES 

 

9:50-10:50 St. Francis’ Little Friends Child 

Care in HBH.  Child care will continue 

through July 2nd! 

 

  Save the Dates for 

VACATION BIBLE 

SCHOOL  

 

Cool Kingdom Party       

          “Mary Leads Me Closer to Jesus”  

June 26th-June 30th  

Time: 8:30-11:30 

Cost: $45.00 
You’re officially invited to spend a royal 
week with the King and Queen of Heaven 
and earth.   Enter through the gates of the 
kingdom and learn all about Mary, and 
how she leads us closer to her Son the King 
of Kings.   All children in Kindergarten 
through 4th  grade are invited to attend. 
Registration forms may be found at the 
entrance to the church.    

                                                

Children in grades 5 and up 

are encouraged to volunteer… 

we could use your help at the 

various stations; crafts, 

snacks, music, faith, games 

and the popular skits! For more info call 

Mrs. Cullen at the Rel. Ed Office at 792-

8684.  

Our Steubenville East attendees will be 

sponsoring a car wash Saturday, June 24th from 

9-noon in the church parking lot. It’s a free will 

donation to help raise funds for the 26 parish 

teenagers attending the Steubenville East Youth 

conference. Come and support them! 

 

 

AUGUST 17, 2014  JUNE 11, 2017 

 

From the Pastor 
 

 

As I write this, we’ve just finished Fr. Stephen Battey’s first 

Mass: a glorious celebration.  In a few weeks he’ll be heading 

to Our Lady of Mt. Carmel parish in Bristol,  just in time to 

march in the 4th of July parade.  That’ll be followed by the 

triduum of Masses and the carnival in honor of the Feast of 

O.L. of Mt. Carmel on July 16.   I hope he can get a little taste 

of summer before they begin getting ready for the new year in 

the parish school. 

 

Speaking of feasts:  a week from Monday will be the feast of 

St. Romuald on June 19.  Instead of adoration in the parish 

church that day, we’ll have a special Mass at noon at the 

chapel, in addition to the 7 a.m. in the church.   

 

Next weekend we celebrate the Solemnity of the Body and 

Blood of Christ, Corpus Christi.  Anyone who was at Fr. 

Battey’s first Mass will have no doubt about the Church’s 

belief in the reality of our Lord’s presence in the Holy 

Eucharist.  It’s sad to see how even many practicing Catholics 

seem to take the Mass for granted and come with very little 

reverence and respect.  “Father, forgive them for they know 

not what they do.”  

Fr. Bodah 
 

 

 

Have you signed up for    
Often called the “Catholic Netflix”, FORMED offers each of us the 

opportunity to grow in our relationship with Jesus Christ. With your free 

access to FORMED  you can enjoy movies as a family that are both 

nourishing and entertaining; help your children grow in faith and 

character with engaging children’s materials, prepare for Mass each 

week with an insightful  5 minute video on the Sunday readings, and so 

much more. This subscription is a gift for you, for the whole parish! 

Get FORMED Now! It’s EASY and FREE to Register! 

• Visit formed.org with a web browser  

• Click on Register (lower right of page)  

• Enter Parish Access Code: 876N29 

• Enter your email and create a password (you need this to login later) 

Check out Symbolon: Knowing the Faith a study that explains the essentials of 

the Catholic Faith in a way that will inform our minds and inspire our hearts. 



This Week 
Monday, June 12 

7:30am Adoration (SF) 

Tuesday, June 13 
7:40am Finance Council Meeting (MCCR) 

Thursday, June 15 
2:00pm Opening the Word (FGC) 

7:00pm Men of St. Joseph (↓FGC-Foyer) 

Monday, June 19 

7:30am NO ADORATION 

12nn Mass at St. Romuald/Feast of St. Romuald 

 

St. Francis Cemetery is looking 

for volunteers to open the 

cemetery gate rotating monthly 

Saturday mornings. This will 

begin in July. 
 

A few changes are taking place at 

the cemetery. We are asking 

people to comply with the by-

laws in regard to what can be put 

on your loved ones graves. We also have posted no pets 

allowed signs in compliance with Diocesan by-laws. Thank 

you in advance for your cooperation.  If you have any 

questions or are interested in volunteering please contact 

Carol McDole at 782-2711. 

The Smart Set, a musical play 

by Dr. Enrico Garzilli, will be 

presented at the Narragansett 

Theater (behind Trio’s Restau-

rant).  The last performance is 

today, June 11 at 4pm.  The 

musical is set in the 1920’s and 

centers around the life of F. Scott Fitzgerald of Great 

Gatsby fame.   
 

Tickets are $25 and $20 for Preview night, June 8.  

Tickets and information:  Brownpapertickets.com or 

401-792-3539.  Dr. Garzilli is a member of St. Francis 

Parish. 
 

EAGLE SCOUT TO DO WORK AT OUR CHURCH—

NEEDING YOUR HELP! 

Saint Francis of Assisi parishioner, Robert Skokowski, 

is a Boy Scout in Troop 1 Kingston. He is preparing for 

his Eagle Scout Project, which is to paint Helen Bou-

chard Hall along with other repairs to Saint Francis of 

Assisi.  He will be collecting donations after all of next 

Sunday's (June 17/18) Masses to help finance the pro-

ject.  Please consider helping with this project. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

MAY MONEY MADNESS WINNERS: 

  May 29 Mary Ann Packer  $50 

  May 30 John O’Rourke  $50 

  May 31 Jean McGair   $500 

CCONGRATULATIONSONGRATULATIONS!! 

 

Next Sunday,  June 18, at 3pm at 

Kingston Congregational Church 

Sam Williams, a senior at Prout High 

School, will be giving a piano recital.  

The Concert is free and open to the 

public.  Sam Williams is a member 

of St. Francis Church and a piano student of Dr. Enrico 

Garzilli. 
  

Would you like to develop a deep-

er understanding of the readings 

for the Sunday Liturgy? Join us 

starting Thursday, June 15th from 

2-3pm in Fr. Greenan Center for 

a journey through prayer and in-

sights for the Sunday readings as 

shared with us through the Catholic gateway called 

Formed.org. Fr. Bodah will join us as we kick off this 

six week series to help us grow in our Catholic faith. 

All are welcome! 

 

WE NEED YOUR HELP!! 
 

We are always interested in 

those parishioners who are una-

ble to attend our services–

whether it be for short term or a 

long time. 
 

If you know of someone who is in a convalescent 

home or who is homebound, please call the office and 

give us the information.  
 

We want to reach out to and stay connected with all of 

our community members.   
 

Thank You in Advance…783-4411 ext. 10 . 


